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Bill and Karen Holtzer drove their snazzy1935 Ford 
Deluxe Coupe to the Western PA Region Summer Picnic.
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2016 Offi cers
Craig DeFloria, President

164 Millersdale Road, Greensburg, PA 15601 
412-558-3100

John Ross Kuhns, Vice President
201 Clinton Street, Loyalhanna, PA 15661

412-558-0994

Mark Jackson, Treasurer
133 Alexander Avenue, Greensburg, PA 15601

724-832-9074

Mark DeFloria, Secretary
123 Fosterville Road, Greensburg, PA 15601

724-836-7414

Ron Shaulis, Publicity
3229 Copper Kettle Hwy, Rockwood, PA 15557

814-926-3306

John Kuhns, Sr. Safety
2339 Raymond Avenue, Latrobe, PA 15650

work: 724-539-7574   home: 724-539-0889

For membership information contact any offi cer 
or email westernparegion@hotmail.com

Visit our website: www.westernparegion.org  
Our monthly meetings are held on the third Tuesday of 
every month except December and January beginning at 

7:30 p.m. at the American Legion Post 982, 
158 American Legion Road, Latrobe, PA (Pipetown).

You do not have to own an antique car to join us.

Car Show Notes
Judges Wanted!
The Western PA Region’s Paul P. Bell Memorial Car 
Show is almost here - Sunday, September 4th. There are 
25 different vehicle classes to judge this year and there 
are still many classes that no one has yet signed up to 
judge.  Please contact our chief judge Howard Finney 
ASAP to sign up to help judge this year’s show. 

Yellow Region T-shirts
If you are a new member and do not have a yellow 
Western PA Region T-shirt, or if you have one that is 
worn and need a new one please contact Mark Jackson 
at 724-832-9074 or rpmguy2002@yahoo.com to order 
a shirt no later than Monday, August 29th. One shirt 
is provided per member from the Region free of charge. 
Additional shirts can be ordered at cost. When we wear 
our yellow shirts at the car show we look like a great 
team. Visitors and show participants can easily see those 
who may be able to help answer questions, etc. 

We Need Your Help
We need members to help park cars on the show fi eld, 
sell chance car tickets, judge and help with other activi-
ties. Members begin gathering at Legion Keener Park 
in Latrobe at around 7:00 a.m. to start setting up. Cars 
start entering the show fi eld around 9:00 a.m. It really 
helps when members arrive to help between 7:00 -8:00 a.m. 
Hope to see you there.

Car Corral
Got a classic or antique car to sell? Put it in the Car 
Corral for the day for only $5.00 per car.

Parking
Members may park their antique or classic cars in a 
designated members area on the show fi eld. Modern cars 
need to be parked at the auxiliary lot by the ballfi eld. The 
central lot is for vendors and registration show car traffi c.
Handicapped parking is available.



Summertime is Picnic Time!

Quite the cascade of classic cars!

Jill Jackson and Mark DeFloria call BINGO. Diana and Duane Anderson Barbara Erny and Carol Calabrace

(l-r) Jen Snively, Jeff & Karen Speicher, Lee & Chuck Speicher Connie & Myron Shoaf Al Wirick ready for summer food.

Picnic Hosts John Ross & Blair Kuhns (l-r) Dave Sheetz, Joe Vrable and Dave Davis with Dave Davis’s 1927 Buick Roadster

Another wonderful Western PA Region Summer 
Picnic went down as a great time had by all at the 
Cooperstown Club on Sunday, July 24th.  It felt 

good to dig into favorite summertime foods like pulled 
pork, roast turkey, rigatoni and fresh corn on the cob. As 
is a WPR tradition, members once again brought forth a 
fun variety of creative and delicious desserts.  
     All enjoyed the classic picnic games like the bubble 
gum bubble blowing contest, water balloon toss (offi ci-
ated by Fred Nicholls) horse shoe tournament.  BINGO 
was called by Jill Jackson and Mark DeFloria and pro-
vided fun in the shade of the pavilion.  
     There were several entries in the Car Show Chinese 
Auction Basket Contest. Vickie Kuhns won fi rst and sec-
ond prize. Jill Jackson won third. All entries will be used 
in the car show Chinese Auction on September 4th. 
     Of course members brought out some great antique 
cars, which always leads to interesting conversations.

Special thanks to John Ross and Blair 
and the entire Kuhns Family for once again 

hosting a wonderful summer picnic!
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2016 Calendar of Events

August 19-21, Tour to The National United States 
Air Force Museum, Dayton, Ohio, Western PA Region 
AACA partnering with the Western PA Corvair Club.

August 20-27, Somerset County Fair, 7842 Mount 
Davis Road, Meyersdale, PA - Chance Car ticket sales.

August 31, Weatherwood Cruise, Weatherwood 
Manor, 896 Weatherwood Lane, Greensburg, PA 6-8 p.m.

September 4, Sunday - Western PA Region Paul P. 
Bell Memorial Antique Auto, Custom and Street 
Rod Show - 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m., Legion Keener Park, 
Latrobe

September 10, Saturday - 50’s Fest and Car 
Cruise Downtown Waynesburg, PA - 10:00 a.m. 
- 4:00 p.m. 

September 20, Tuesday - Western PA Region 
Monthly Meeting,  7:30 p.m. Amercian Legion Post 
982, Latrobe (Pipetown)

September 24, Driving Tour to Clayton, the home of 
Henry Clay Frick, and the newly remodled Frick Car and 
Carriage House Museum. Leave from the Greensburg 
Train Station parking lot at 9:00 a.m. See enclosed fl yer 
for registration.

September 28 - October 2 - Fall Carlisle - 
Collector Car Swap Meet, Corral & Auction, Carlisle 
Fairgrounds, Carlisle, PA

October 15, Saturday - Western PA Region Pumpkin 
Run - Join Cris and Molly Detwiler for a scenic drive to 
the Ohiopyle Fall Festival and a Buckwheat Cake & Pan-
cake Supper. 

October 18, Tuesday - Western PA Region Monthly 
Meeting,  7:30 p.m. Amercian Legion Post 982, Latrobe 
(Pipetown)

October 23, Sunday - Western PA Region Pizza 
Social, 6:00 p.m., Pizza Siena, Greensburg Shopping 
Center, 408 E. Pittsburgh St., Greensburg.

November 15, Tuesday - Western PA Region 
Monthly Meeting,  7:30 p.m. Amercian Legion Post 
982, Latrobe (Pipetown)

December 3, Saturday - Western PA Region 
Christmas Party

Don’t miss the September 24th 
Tour to the Frick Car and Carriage Museum 
and Clayton. See the registration fl yer in this 

issue of The Western Round-Up.
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A message for members who 
will be donating baked goods 
for the bake sale at the WPR 
September Car show in Legion-
Keener Park: 
Please label your baked good 
so we know what ingredients 
are in the baked item especially 
‘NUTS’. Every year at the bake sale we 
are asked by the patrons on what is in the baked good 
and sometimes we are not sure so the item or items are 
not bought. We don’t want the patron to take a chance 
in consuming the baked good and to have a medical 
emergency due to an ingredient in it. 
Make sure the baked good does not need to be chilled 
or refrigerated since the item/items will be sitting on 
the tables for several hours during the course of the 
car show.  
If you have any questions, please contact 
Molly Detwiler at 724-925-2321. 
Thank you for your baked food item donation to the 
Bake Sale!!! We appreciate any baked item donated and 
it makes the Bake Sale very successful for the club.

Calling all cakes, pies cookies, fudge and 
sweet creative masterpieces! Please bring 

something yummy to help support the 
Western PA Region’s Bake Sale at the 

Car Show on Sunday, September 4th at 
Legion Keener Park, Latrobe.

Car Show 
Chinese Auction

Please contact Vickie Kuhns to drop off 
any donations for the Chinese Auction ASAP 

Items may be dropped off at 
Three “K” Cabinets on Route 982 N.
in Latrobe before the show. Or bring 

your items or baskets to the Car Show 
the morning of September 4th.

Old Time Comedian Quiz
Name the vaudeville, radio and movie comedian from 
the 1930’s who coined the phrases - “You wanna buy a 
duck?”, “You nasty man!” and “Don’t ever doooo that!”

Which silent comedian was nicknamed, “The Great 
Stone Face”?

Name all four of the comics who played the “third 
Stooge” for the Three Stooges.

What was the name of the sad circus clown who Red 
Skelton would play on his television show?

Who was the 1930’s lady who said, “Come up and see 
me sometime?”

Who was the happy, athletic 1930’s comedian famous for 
his cavernous mouth and a loud yeooowwwl?

Who was the original voice talent for Bugs Bunny, Daffy 
Duck, Pepe LePew, Yosemite Sam, and Tweety Bird?

Who was the fourth Marx Brother who played a romantic 
lead straight man in their early comedies including the 
classic Duck Soup?

Answers: 1. Joe Penner; 2. Buster Keaton; 3. Shemp Howard, Curly 
Howard, Joe Besser and Curly Joe DeRita 4. Freddy the Freeloader; 
5. Mae West; Joe E. Brown; 6. Mel Blanc 7. Zeppo Marx



In June, we traveled to Hartford, Wisconsin for a joint 
meet with the Nash and Kissel Kar clubs. On Friday, 
June 24th, we took our 1946 Nash Ambassador Slip-

stream on a ramble through the Kettle Moraine Scenic 
drive in southern Wisconsin. We met at the Wisconsin 
Automotive Museum which was the starting point of our 
drive. Our fi rst stop was the Venerable Fire Collection in 
the town of Slinger, WI. The collection contained thirty 
pieces of ‘fi re’ apparatus dating back to 1860. There was 
a collection of fi re boxes which the owner’s son, Warren, 
gave us a demonstration of how a fi re box sends the 
signal to the control room that would contact the near-
est available fi re house to the scene of the fi re. There was 
also a working model of a turn-of-the-century fi re alarm 
telegraph system that was used up into the 1970s.
     The next stop was the Holy Hill Basilica located in 
Hubertus, WI. The church is located on one of Wisconsin’s 
highest points at 1300 ft and it covers about 435 acres. 
We had lunch at the church’s café. 
     We continued on our driving tour to the town of 
Dheinsville and the group visited a building nearby that 
had a large collection of bells. We made a stop at a quaint 
little town of Cedarburg that had several antique and 
candy shops. The tour ended with the return to the host 
hotel in Hartford.
     The next day, June 25th, was car show day. The show 
fi eld was setup at the Wisconsin car museum. The Kissel 
Kar club had nine cars parked at the front of the museum 
doors. The Nashes and Ramblers were parked on the 

lot in front of the museum. There were thirty-three cars 
that represented the Nash club. We had lots of visitors 
looking at the cars and two Kissel owners provided ‘free’ 
rides in their cars (driving around the block) for the 
visitors. 
     The social hour and banquet was held at the museum. 
The tables were set in the auto display area of the museum. 
A member of the Kissel club thanked everyone for at-
tending and bringing their cars to the event. It was noted 
on that day that it was the 110th anniversary of the Kissel 
Kar make and it was the 30th anniversary of the car 

Rambling through Wisconsin for a 
The front of a 1950 Nash “Tub” on the side of a barnOur 1946 Nash Ambassador Slipstream at the Holy Hill Basilica

At the Venerable Fire Collection in Slinger, Wisconsin



museum. The Kissel Kar club had members from Aus-
tralia, California, Maine and Washington represented at 
the meet. The Nash club president also made comments 
of the joint meet and its success with the attendance of 
both car clubs.
     After the meal, the Kissel club members remained 
at their seats for their awards presentation while the 
Nash members went upstairs to the second fl oor of the 
museum for their awards presentation. The host region 
of the Nash club were given trophies from a family of a 
Nash member who had passed a few years ago and the 

region were told that they can reuse the trophies if they 
so choose. The group decided to repurpose them, which 
the recipients of these trophies very much appreciated. 
     We were very pleased to receive the Best of Show 
award for our Nash at the meet this year. Our next Nash 
meet will be held in Richmond, Virginia in September 2016.

                              Regards from Wisconsin,

                              Molly and Cris Detwiler

Joint Nash and Kissel Kar Clubs Meet
Historic marker for the Kissel Motor Car Company A Kissel in front of the Wisconsin Automotive Museum

1948 Nash tow truck at the Wisconsin Automotive Museum 1949 Nash 1/2 ton truck
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Minutes of the 
July 19, 2016 Monthly Meeting

A meeting of the Western PA Region of the Antique 
Automobile Club of America was held on Tuesday, 
July 19, 2016 at the American Legion Post 982, 

Latrobe, PA (Pipetown).  President Craig DeFloria called 
the meeting to order at approximately 7:35 p.m. followed 
by the Pledge of Allegiance.

There were 40 members in attendance and no guests.

The program for tonight was originally scheduled to be 
Jeff Speicher and his Boy Scout memorabilia collection, 
but he had to postpone due to work obligations.

Membership News
Denny Blank’s mother, Bettie E. Blank, passed away on 
July 16th.  Our condolences to Denny and Becky.

Dick McKelvey is having back surgery on July 26th.  
We wish him a speedy recovery.

Minutes 
The Minutes of the June 21, 2016 monthly meeting were 
printed in the July 2016 issue of the Western Round-Up, 
which was available to pick up at tonight’s meeting, and 
if not picked up, are mailed to each member.

President DeFloria asked if there were any additions or 
corrections to the minutes. Ralph Shearer made a mo-
tion to approve the minutes as printed, seconded by Jack 
Wolfe and unanimously approved.

Treasurers Report
Mark Jackson read the June 2016 Treasurer’s Report. 
President DeFloria asked if there were any additions 
or corrections.  Bob Doppelheuer motioned to approve 
the Treasurer’s report as presented, seconded by Jerry 
Kyslinger and unanimously approved.

OLD BUSINESS

2016 Chance Car at the 
Westmoreland Arts & Heritage Festival
Many thanks to Dave Davis, Ron Sivak, Mark DeFloria, 
John Ross Kuhns and Ron and Alice Shaulis for help-
ing get the replacement 1965 red Mustang Chance Car 
ready in time to be displayed at the festival starting on 
June 30th.  Mark Jackson reported that approximately 
600 tickets were sold during the four days of the festi-
val at Twin Lakes Park. He thanked all who helped sell 
tickets, displayed their antique cars and helped with set 
up and tear down.  

Progressive Dinner Tour
The Region’s Progressive Dinner Tour took place on 
Sunday, July 10th.  It was a beautiful day for a drive 
with 33 members participating. Howard and Bettyann 
Finney hosed the salad stop at the Megan Smith Pavilion 
at Mount Odin Municipal Golf Course in Greensburg.  
Bill and C.J. Maurer hosted the dinner stop at the Cedar 
Hills Club House near their home in the Belle Vernon 
countryside. Bob and Karla Doppelheuer hosted the des-
sert stop at their home in Scottdale.  President DeFloria 
thanked all the dining stop hosts and Mark Jackson for 
arranging a great tour this year.

NEW BUSINESS

2016 Chance Car
For 2016 WPR Chance Car tickets offer the opportunity 
to win a red 1965 Mustang OR $8,000. Alice Shaulis is 
handling the tickets with Mark Jackson coordinating the 
schedule.  John Ross and John Kuhns, Sr. are storing the 
car in Latrobe. 
John Ross Kuhns updated members present on the status 
of the prosecution of the young man who stole and 
destroyed the Region’s original 2016 Chance Car, a red 
1966 Mustang, in May. John has been in touch with the 
people working with this case. Three felony charges are 
involved. In addition to destroying our chance car the 
thief did substantial damage to structures at the con-
struction site. The authorities informed John Ross that 
the thief would be tried as a youth since he is 14 years 
old, so the penalties would not be a severe as if he was 
tried as an adult.  John expressed that he thought the 
youth should apologize to the Region members, not be 
allowed to drive until he is 21 and perform some kind of 
meaningful community service.  The youth will be going 
before a judge in the near future.

Mecum Auction Bus Tour 
John Ross Kuhns reported that the tour to the Harrisburg 
Mecum Auction could not happen this year due to much 
higher bus rental costs. The cost of the mini bus which 
we have used the past two years increased greatly.  Other 
bus companies were either booked or could not offer 
anything smaller than a 40 passenger bus.  Such a bus is 
expensive to charter, and those interested in going this 
year numbered around 14.  We may be able to do this 
trip in the future if we can fi ll a larger bus, but we will 
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have to plan much earlier. The situation with the mini 
bus company this year caught us by surprise.
  
Hershey Bus Tour
With the loss of the mini bus service for the Mecum Auc-
tion, it looks like the Hershey bus trip will only happen 
if WPR members rent a large van.  John Ross is looking 
into options.

Tour to the National U.S. Air Force Museum in 
Dayton, Ohio – Al Friend
The tour to the Air Force Museum will be August 19-21.  
Al Friend reported that about 40 people will be partici-
pating.  Rooms at the Hope Hotel may still be available. 
The tour is a joint tour with the Pittsburgh Corvair Club.  
A registration form and tour fl yer are included in the July 
Western Round Up. 

Al passed around a schematic drawing of the museum.  
He also informed those present that there are electric 
scooters available at the museum for those who have 
diffi culty walking.  Al emphasized that this will be an 
extraordinary opportunity to hear stories about differ-
ent war time aircraft from veterans who served as crew 
members. He also mentioned that a gentleman named 
Dave Donitelli will be attending the tour.  He was in New 
York during 9/11 and worked on the restoration of the 
subway, which was under the Twin Towers. Dave has 
offered to share some stories on his experiences at that 
time.

September Tour – Diana Anderson
Diana Anderson informed members of a driving tour she 
is working on scheduling to the newly remodeled Frick 
Car and Carriage House and Clayton, the home of the 
Henry Clay Frick family in the Point Breeze neighbor-
hood of Pittsburgh. This tour would be on Saturday, 
September 24th.  The Frick Museum needs to have a 
head count two weeks before the tour. A registration 
fl yer will be in the August issue of the Round-Up.
 
October Pumpkin Run Tour – Cris and Molly Detwiler
Cris and Molly are setting up a driving tour to the Fall 
Festival at Ohiopyle, PA on Saturday, October 15th, 
which will be highlighted by a buckwheat cake (thin like 
a crepe and oh, so good) and pancake supper.  Parking 
will be limited and along the street sides.  Cris advised 
that you may want to drive a modern car rather than 
risking something happening to your antique.
 
Summer Picnic – John Ross Kuhns
John Ross Kuhns reminded those present that the Region’s 
Annual Picnic is this coming Sunday, July 24th at the 
Cooperstown Club. There will be everyone’s favorite 
summer foods – roast pulled pork, turkey, corn on the 
cob, rigatoni and potatoes. Please bring a dessert. There 
will be door prizes and games. Don’t forget to bring a 
basket to enter in the Chinese Auction basket contest. 

All baskets entered will be used at the Car Show Chinese 
Auction in September.  Dinner starts at 1:00 p.m.
 
Car Show – Bob Doppelheuer, Mark Jackson, Carol 
Calabrace
The Paul P. Bell Memorial Antique Auto, Custom and 
Street Rod Show will be held at Legion Keener Park on 
Sunday, September 4th. Mark has been in touch with 
Final Score Trophies and the dash and award plaques 
are being designed. More award sponsors are needed. 
Sponsorship forms are available. A car show entry form 
was included in the July Round-Up.

Tom Ulishney asked those present to consider raising car 
show entry cost next year. Perhaps consider $10. 

Boy Scout Troop 405 will once again have a food booth 
offering hot dogs, ham BBQs and drinks. Barry’s Ital-
ian Ice will also offer popcorn and refreshing Italian Ice 
selections. 

Molly Detwiler will be heading up the Region’s Bake Sale 
and asks that members label contributions which have 
peanut butter or nuts as ingredients. 

Christmas Party – Craig DeFloria
The Region’s Christmas Party will be held at 1:00 p.m. 
on December 3rd at the Greensburg Ramada. 

AACA 2018 Grand National – John Ross Kuhns
There will be a Grand National committee meeting at the 
Greensburg Ramada on Monday, July 29th at 7:00 p.m.
Several WPR members attended the 2016 AACA Grand 
National Meet in Williamsport, PA this past June and 
shared some of the things they learned.

From the Floor
Chuck Speicher spoke about the 50’s Fest coming up 
in Waynesburg, PA in mid-September. It is a very fun 
event. We might want to meet as a group to drive down. 
Waynesburg is Chuck and Lee Speicher’s hometown.

Snacks provided by Debbie and Dave Sheetz

Adjournment
President DeFloria asked for a motion to adjourn the 
meeting.  A motion was made by Becky Blank, seconded 
by Bob Doppelheuer and unanimously carried.

 Minutes respectfully prepared and submitted by 
 Mark Jackson substituting for Secretary Mark DeFloria



Name That Car 

July’s Car

    The Western Round-Up is the offi cial publication of the Western 
Pennsylvania Region of the Antique Automobile Club of 
America. It is published on a monthly basis with January/February 
being a combined issue. 
    Each issue is also posted on the Region’s website: www.west-
ernparegion.org.  Members may choose to receive this newslet-
ter via email rather than a mailed hard copy. Just contact the editor.
    Submission deadlines are the fi rst day of each month for possible 
publication in that month’s edition. 
    Any items contained herein may be reproduced if proper credit 
is given. All articles are edited for length, grammar, accuracy and 
composition. They will be used at the discretion of the editor and 
Region offi cials. Please advise the editor of any and all needed 
corrections.

Mark Jackson, Editor
133 Alexander Avenue
Greensburg, PA 15601

Phone and FAX: 724-832-9074   email: rpmguy2002@yahoo.com

Special thanks to the following for sharing their 
time and talent to help produce this issue:

Craig DeFloria, Cris and Molly Detwiler, Mike Kohan

Western Round-Up Classifi eds
FOR SALE

Classifi ed Ad Policy
    Classifi ed ads for antique or classic cars or parts are available 
free for Western PA Region members. After four issues the ad will 
be pulled unless it is renewed by phone or written request (email 
or letter) Please notify the editor if the item has been sold. 
    Photos are acceptable and will be used if there is room. The 
Round-Up editor and WPR are not responsible for typographical 
errors or misinformation.

Please submit all classifi ed ad requests to:
Mark Jackson, Editor, 133 Alexander Avenue

Greensburg, PA 15601
724-832-9074   email: rpmguy2002@yahoo.com
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1965 Corvair 110 h.p. engine 
with four carburetors - $200.
Wire wheels for Ford Model A
Phone Guy at 724-837-8376

Trunk mat (carpet) for 1949-1952 Chevrolet, 
in original box.  Custom made to fi t, medium gray in 
color.  Complete with instructions and also material to 
cover spare tire well.  (This material is different from the 
mat material.)  May fi t other GM cars of same vintage.  
Asking $75 plus shipping costs if required.  
Call Jim Heatherington at 412-672-0914.

    Can you name the correct make and year of August’s 
car? It is one more beauty from Spring Carlisle.  This 
was an incredible original car, which I know several 
members who were at Spring Carlisle would have loved 
to bring home, including me. Be the fi rst to contact me in 
person, by phone 724-832-9074 or email rpmguy2002@
yahoo.com and win a box of Hostess Chocolate Cup 
Cakes. 

July’s car was a 1954 Nash. Perhaps this was just too 
easy. No one came forth to identify it. This one was at 
Spring Carlisle this year. The styling and interior were 
unique and classy, emphasizing comfort and a pleasur-
able driving experience. 

August’s Car



11

For 2016 Win Your Choice -1965 Mustang or $8,000

  

�  I will try to sell Chance Car tickets 

________ Number of tickets requested (Ticket Packets of 
40 preferred, but you may request tickets in lots of 5.) 
I will remit ticket sales money to Alice Shaulis at a 
later date.

� I cannot sell Chance Car tickets but I will buy tickets 
for members of our WPR household. 
I am enclosing a check to purchase:_____ tickets at 
$10.00 each for a total of $_________.  I understand 
that tickets will be mailed to me.

Please Print

Name 

Address

Phone 

    Alice Shaulis 
    3229 Copper Kettle Highway
    Rockwood, PA 15557

2016 Chance Car Ticket Order Form
Yes, I am willing to help Western PA Region of the Antique Automobile Club of America sell tickets at $10.00 each for the 2016 
Chance Car. I understand that I may request additional tickets or can return any unsold tickets by contacting Alice Shaulis.

Please mail form to:

Chance Car tickets support our mission, 
‘the preservation and enjoyment of 
antique automobiles” and...

• The AACA Museum

• The AACA Library and Research Center

• The Western PA Region AACA 
 Tool Scholarship Program for local 
 automotive students

• Westmoreland Cleanways Fugitive Tire  
 round up and recycling program

To schedule to take the Chance Car out
to sell tickets contact Mark Jackson, 
724-832-9074.

To sign out tickets or turn in tickets 
contact Alice Shaulis, 814-926-3306
Please turn in stubs in numerical order 
and checks only payable to WPR-AACA.

The Chance Car is being stored by John 
and John Ross Kuhns in Latrobe. Please 
give 24 hours notice before picking up 
the Chance Car, 412-558-0994.

2004 Lincoln Place
Route 30 West
Greensburg, Pennsylvania 15601
Hours: M-F 9:00am-6:00pm, 
Sat 11:00am-3:00pm
Sun Closed
P: (724) 853-3764  
greensburg@bigfrog.com

t-shirts, polos, hoodies, 
jackets & more

Direct to garment printing or embroidery

The Region logo is on fi le. Just ask for the Western PA Region 
AACA logo or ask them to look under the name “Mark 
Jackson” for the logo. Printed shirts can be ready in 24 hours. 
Embroidered apparel takes longer.

You can furnish your own garments or purchase them there. 
If furnishing your own shirt or garment ask them if it will 
embroider or print well. Some fabrics do not.  

Classic Car Cruise
at Weatherwood Manor

896 Weatherwood Lane, Greensburg, PA 15601

Wednesday, August 31st
6 to 8 p.m.

Car Registration is $5 and includes a free 
goodie bag and door prizes!

• Hot dogs, nachos, drinks and a bake sale

• DJ entertainment by Little Larry Joe

• 50/50 Raffl e

For additional details, call 724-853-2084
Proceeds benefi t UPMC Benevolent Care Program




